

GLENWOOD SCHOOL

Washington Road, Emsworth, Hampshire. PO10 7NN

Tel: 01243 373120

Headteacher: Mrs J Payne BSc (Hons), NPQH E-mail adminoffice@glenwood.hants.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers 29th April 2024

ENRICHMENT DAY - THURSDAY 9TH MAY 2024

I am delighted to inform you that we will be hosting our next Enrichment Day in school on Thursday 9th May. The purpose of the day is to provide the opportunity for pupils to learn about the world we live in by developing their awareness and knowledge of another country and culture. At the request of our school ambassadors, our focus country will be Indonesia, we are excited to be learning more about this diverse culture.

Pupils will be in mixed house groups with staff working together to create an engaging day of learning for all, providing activities including sport, music, drama, food and art. Pupils will not experience all activities on the day, but groups will be rotated on future days to ensure that they experience a different focus area to explore. The day will look like this:

Morning registration

•	Activity 1	9.05 – 10.35am
•	Break	10.35 - 10.50am
•	Food for Thought	10.50 - 11.15am
•	Activity 2	11.15 – 12.45pm
•	Lunch	12.45 – 1.15pm
•	House Group Activity	1.15 - 2.40pm
•	Sharing Assembly	2.40 – 2.55pm

Pupils will enjoy sampling traditional food such as Nasi Goreng therefore a list of ingredients will be shared at a later date for those with any allergies.

As pupils will be in their house team it would be fantastic if they could wear something comfortable on the day in their house team colours. Please share with your child the order of the day and the changes to routine. Tutors will ensure that all pupils are made aware of the day and the changes to their normal routine in advance.

I hope that the day will be interesting for everyone and if you have any further questions please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours faithfully

Mrs J Schmidschneider

Mrs Schmidschneider

Art Teacher - jenny.schmidschneider@glenwood.hants.sch.uk







